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To BDO Member Counties 
BDO Appointed Managers & Officers 
 

27th March 2020 
 
Dear Member Counties, Sirs & Ladies 
 

BDO FINANCES 
As promised in my letter of 21st March 2020 titled “Counties Letter FB1” it was my full  intention to release 
at this time to this email as follows as requested by the Shareholders: 

• Full Accounts for British Darts Organisation Ltd 2018 – 2019 

• Full Accounts for British Darts Organisation Enterprises Ltd 2018 – 2019 
Plus additional information thus: 

• Management Accounts for BDO Ltd – Period 1 June 2019 to 17 March 2020 

• Management Accounts for BDO Enterprises Ltd - Period 1 June 2019 to 17 March 2020 
For your information I commissioned the Management Accounts to be produced as they give a full 
overview of BDO activities for the periods stated 
 

This information would have been made available for Delegates prior to the meeting now cancelled 
 

However at this stage I am in contact with the necessary professional advisors and I will be contacting you 
all again as soon as possible with their advices 
 

I hope that you will understand that I can only act as advised 
 

I would however like to thank you all for your concern at what is  difficult time for me and for the offers of 
help given – It really is appreciated 
 

I can assure you that I will keep you informed as much as is possible 

 
RESTRICTION OF INFORMATION REQUEST  
As requested previously I would be grateful if this and any correspondence with similar confidential 
content be kept for the time being at least within the confines of the BDO Shareholders [the Counties 
and their members]. Communicate the information internally to your members by all means but 
remember that our business is not necessarily anyone else’s business!!  
Thank you for bearing with me and please contact me with any questions as if I cannot answer these 
directly I will as soon as it is practicable to do so 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Frank Branscombe 
Director – British Darts Organisation 


